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Wednesday, March 7, 2018
Conference Room

Present:  Joan Bramble, Rachel Pehrson, Randa Farnsworth, Lana Gukeisen

Visiting: Detective Millet, WVC Police; Erik Brondum, WVC Operations Engineer

Absent:  Nityananda Burgess, Aleida Ramirez

Meeting started at 3:10 PM.

Mr. Brondum & Det. Millet discussed changes for next school year with the SNAP Map due to construction to reconstruct the pavement on 4100 S.  The crossing on 4100 S. will move from the west to the east side of Accord Way.  A pedestrian operated walking signal and new flashers will be installed.  Construction is expected to last about a year and a half beginning spring 2019 through fall of 2020.  At the 3 way intersection in the neighborhood by the park, they are looking to turn it into an all way stop and add a crosswalk for the safe walking route.

Detective Millet shared information about a AAA link online to provide Safety Patrol students with free flags, pins, badges, etc.  Students are discouraged from holding the stop signs.  New materials for student safety patrols can be ordered each year.  

Nityananda Burgess is now working as an aide in preschool, so she may no longer want to be a parent member.  Parents suggested a couple people they could reach out to as a replacement.

Minutes from the January meeting were reviewed and approved by the 4 members in attendance.

Grade reconfiguration was again discussed.  Joan answered questions from SCC members.

Data Review – Growth has been happening each year.  

Trustlands Plan for 2018-19 – Goals for Reading and Math are based on the increased scores for reading and math.

Title 1 funding will be drastically lower next school year due to a 10% federal cut and lower numbers of qualifying students (free & reduced lunch) at our school.

Possible staffing plan discussed.  SCC expressed interest in finding a way to make sure PlayWorks is funded for next year.

Meeting adjourned at 4:15 PM.

